
Badgers Class 

Dear Badgers and Parents/Carers, we are writing to welcome you to the new 

Badgers Class in September 2020. We are really looking forward to getting to 

know you all and watching the new Badgers grow and mature ready to be the 

leavers of 2021! 

Topic: Our topic for the Autumn term will be ‘The Rainforest’ and we will be 

reading The Explorer as a class. We will be studying History, Geography, Art 

and DT through this topic.  

PE :This will be taught on Wednesday and Friday but the children must have 

trainers in school every day so that they can participate in their daily exercise 

routine. 

Homework:  

Maths homework will be given out on a Friday and is expected in for marking 

on a Monday morning. 

Spelling homework will be given out on a Wednesday and is expected in for 

marking and the spelling test every Tuesday. 

English homework will be given out on a Friday and is expected in for marking 

every Tuesday. 

Topic - at times there will be independent research or activities set – the 

deadlines will be made clear when the work is given out. 

Reading - Badgers are expected to read daily – sometimes this should be 

reading out loud to an adult or sibling. 

Expectations: Badgers are the eldest children in school and are expected to set 

a good example for both behaviour and attitude to work. The children will be 

treated with increasing independence in the classroom so that they are 

gradually prepared for secondary school transition. Homework is compulsory 

and the deadlines for pieces of work are set so that they can be marked and 

discussed within class. However, if you are aware of any difficulties that your 

child is having with regard to the work set or other issues please do not 

hesitate to one of us to discuss this at an early stage. 

We look forward to an exciting and fulfilling year, 

Mrs Lloyd Davies and Mrs Doll 


